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Cynthia Lyman

From: David Dobbs <david@macrostieartcenter.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 11:20 AM
To: Tom Pagel
Cc: Cynthia Lyman
Subject: Re: Update on Artist in Residence at Central School

The three artists that are up in the loft are the same ones that were there from July to Dec of 2021. No one 
applied for the residency last fall, but I also didn't promote it a lot because of COVID. So, because no one 
applied I told the artists there that they could reapply for the next term and they all did. They will be there until 
the end of June and then they will have to move out. I have already updated the application and our social media 
manager will be posting about the residency soon if they haven't already. I have contacted two people who 
previously said they wanted to do the residency this year but I haven't received any applications yet. If you want 
to share the application, here is a link. The deadline is in 3 weeks on April 22nd.  
 
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/58ffc3c3e3df282026a84e91/t/622f74a07af78d706d6b77cf/164727721725
1/Residency+Application+Guidelines+2022.pdf 
 
Do you have any other questions? 
 
On Thu, Mar 31, 2022 at 10:57 AM Tom Pagel <tpagel@ci.grand-rapids.mn.us> wrote: 

David; 

  

Could you please provide a quick update on the Artist in Residence at Central School? 

  

Please reply to all. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Tom Pagel 
City Administrator 
City of Grand Rapids 
420 North Pokegama Avenue 
Grand Rapids, MN 55744-2662 
Office:   218-326-7626 
Mobile:  218-398-0584 
Fax:       218-326-7608 


